
OPEN HOUSE
2023-2027 STRATEGIC PLAN UPDATE
You are invited to participate in Xatśūll First Nation’s
Open House and Strategic Plan Update 
session on Tuesday October 24th, 2023 in the 
gym at 6:00 p.m.

There will be door prizes and dinner will be served 
at 5:30 p.m.

If you plan to attend or require a ride, please call 
Reception at (250) 989-2323 by Friday October 20.


